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Governing Body Reports: 
Mayor Pro Tem Warren
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February 14, 2024

Attended the Riverside County Transportation Commission Board Meeting

The following was approved by unanimous vote:

Phase 2: Plans, and Specifications for the I-15 New Franklin Street On/Off Ramps in Lake Elsinore 

RCTC will be the lead agency for this project. 

Phase 1 was the Railroad Canyon On/Off Ramp improvements

Awarded Agreement No. 24-72-028-00 to HDR Engineering Inc. for plans, specifications, & estimates 
(PS&E) for the Interstate 15 Franklin Street Interchange Project in the amount of $8,759,405, plus a 
contingency amount of $875,941, for a total amount not to exceed $9,635,346; 2) Authorize the 
Chair or Executive Director, pursuant to legal counsel review, to finalize and execute the agreement 
on behalf of the Commission; and 3) Authorize the Executive Director or designee, to approve 
contingency work up to the total not to exceed amount as required for these services.
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